
 

Date: 20/07/22 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

Postponement of PLV Training 

 

 

This is to inform everyone that the Para Legal Volunteer (PLV) Training scheduled from 

21st to 23rd July 2022 in coordination with Delhi State Legal Services Authority (DSLSA) 

stands postponed by DSLSA due to unavoidable administrative contingencies. 

All concerned may please note. 

Any inconvenience caused is highly regretted. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sd/ 

 

Prof. Anju Vali Tikoo 

Convenor  

Legal Services Society 

Law Centre-I 

Faculty of Law, University of Delhi 

 

 


